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5 June 2020 

 
Bay of Plenty Regional Council 
PO Box 364 
Whakatāne 3158 
 
 
Attention:  Todd Whittaker  

Director – Planning Works 
    
Re:  AFFCO Rangiuru Consent Application - Presentation to the Kaituna River Authority 
 

We had a successful meeting with Te Maru o Kaituna River Authority on 29 May 2020 in which a number 
of matters were raised be attendees and discussed. 

We would like to advise the Consent Authority that we are looking to provide a more detailed response 
to the Kaituna River Authority on several of these matters as soon as possible, and we will forward our 
response to BoPRC once it is ready. 

In the meantime, we request the Consent Authority continues to process the application and progress 
the public notification process, as requested by AFFCO via email on 21 May 2020. 

Should you require clarification please get back in touch. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Luke Gowing 
Director 
Argo Environmental Limited 
 
cc: Marleen Bosch (BoPRC), Adam Grant , Den Tucker (AFFCO), Vanessa Hamm (Holland Beckett) 


